
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>

Thomas, Katherine <Katherine.Thomas@admin.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/2/2016 8:54:22 AM
Subject: FW: FFA Day Feb 24

Attachments: Governor Haley 2016.doc

Please see the request below.

From: Rebecca Thompson [mailto:RebeccaThompson@schouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 8:46 AM
To: Mottel, Haley
Subject: FFA Day Feb 24

Good Morning Haley,
I received and email from Keith Cox with the FFA (Future Farmers) asking to forward his request to the appropriate 
person. He is requesting a Proclamation and the Governor to attend a brief ceremony on the steps on February 24 at 
11:30 a.m.. I have attached his memo, could you see that he gets a response?
His contact information:

H. Keith Cox
Associate State Director 
SC Agriculture Education
Executive Director of the SC FFA Association 
Pee Dee REC.
2200 Pocket Road 
Florence, SC 29506 
(843) 506- 2497 
cox@clemson.edu

Thank you! 
Becca

Rebecca Thompson
Research Analyst
House Agriculture, Natural
Resources & Environmental Affairs Committee
803-734-3024 (office)
803-734-9926 (fax)
rebeccathompson@schouse.gov
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